
SNAP Families: Claim your
child’s $170 in education savings!

What is SNAP into BabySteps?
SNAP into BabySteps is a program offered by the State Treasurer’s Office that provides
families enrolled in both SNAP and BabySteps with up to $170 to save for their
children’s future college and career training costs. 

To claim your education savings, your child must be:
Enrolled in SNAP 
Born or adopted within the past 18 months 
Have a MEFA U.Fund 529 College Investing Account 

      (Creating an account takes just a few minutes!)

mass.gov/SNAPintoBabySteps

We’re here to help!
If you have any questions or need help signing up for 
SNAP into BabySteps, email us at BabySteps@tre.state.ma.us


